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Dear Honorable Chair Rahjes and Members of the House Committee on Agriculture and 

Natural Resources, 

 

I am writing to oppose the passing of HB2541 in its current form. As a concerned 

citizen, I do not see the need to create a fund from money designated to pay for 

services for everyday Kansans (the lottery) and funneling those funds to more 

government entities and non-government organizations (NGOs).  

 

Furthermore, these funds would seek to promote initiatives already employed by family 

farmers and ranchers in their daily activities. 

 

Thank you very much for your time, and for your service in the Legislature. 

 

Sincerely, 

Shanxi Omoniyi 

KS Senate District 10 


